## Weekly Message from Fr William for Twenty-Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time 2021

Dear People of St Mary's,

This Sunday 12<sup>th</sup> Sept at the 5pm Mass 13 young members of our parish will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. Let's pray for them! (note, church will be very full).

Short message from me this Sunday. Can I direct you instead to the pastoral letter from Bishop Marcus about the Synod of Bishops 14<sup>th</sup> General Assembly, because we're all going to be involved as you'll see. You'll find it on our website homepage under Weekly Messages and Updates.

Click on the link 'Synod of Bishops 14th General Assembly – from Bishop Marcus'.

Best wishes

Twenty-Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time, 12th September 2021